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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENZUELA REGARDING THE FIRST MEETING OF HIGH-LEVEL NATIONAL AUTHORITIES ON NATURAL DISASTER REDUCTION AND RISK MANAGEMENT
This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and will be
presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.
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Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic
of Venezuela to the Organization of
American States
No-II.2.E8.D-OEA. 10-249
The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to His Excellency, Ambassador Cornelius A. Smith, Chair of the OAS Permanent Council, and wishes to report that our government proposes June 25 and 26, 2008 as the new date for holding the First Meeting of High-Level National Authorities on Natural Disaster Reduction and Risk Management.
The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 13, 2008
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His Excellency

Ambassador Cornelius A. Smith 
Chair of the Permanent Council 
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
Cc: His Excellency
Ambassador Izben C. Williams
Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security 
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
�EMBED Word.Picture.8���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP19840E03�








_1267016541.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



